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Ref Site Address  Proposal Ward Deadline for 
comments 

WA/2024/01898 
 
Extension given to 
submit comments 
by 01/11 

MEADFIELDS FARM 
THREE GATES LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LD 

Change of use of 
outbuilding to provide 
a short-term holiday 
let. 

Haslemere 
South 

1 November 
2024 
 
 

WA/2024/01925 
 
No response 

MEADLAND 
THREE GATES LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LD 

Certificate of 
Lawfulness under 
Section 192 for 
erection of an 
outbuilding, 
installation of an 
outdoor swimming 
pool and associated 
hard landscaping. 

Haslemere 
South 

4th Nov 2024 
 
 

WA/2024/01967 
 
No objection 

MEADLAND 
THREE GATES LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LD 

Erection of extensions 
including canopy 
porch and roof lights; 
erection of detached 
garage and 
construction of patio. 

Haslemere 
South 

4th Nov 2024 
 
 

WA/2024/01966 
 
No objection 

9A 
LONGDENE ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2PG 

Erection of extensions 
including balcony; 
alterations to existing 
garage/store to 
provide a gym & 
studio and associated 
works. 

Haslemere 
South 

4th Nov 2024 
 
 

TM/2024/01944 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

UPLANDS 
GRAYSWOOD RD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2BS 

APPLICATION FOR 
WORKS TO TREE 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION 
ORDER 43/07 

Haslemere 
South 

4th Nov 2024 
 
 

TM/2024/01956 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

BRAMLEY CROFT 
TOWER ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6ST 

APPLICATION FOR 
WORKS TO AND 
REMOVAL OF TREES 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION 
ORDER 31/99 

Hindhead & 
Beacon Hill 

4th Nov 2024 
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PRA/2024/02012 
 
No response 

MEADFIELDS FARM 
THREE GATES LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2LD 

General Permitted 
Development Order 
2015, Schedule 2, Part 
6 - Prior Notification 
Application for 
erection of an 
agricultural storage 
building. 

Haslemere 
South 

11 November 
2024 

WA/2024/02007 
 
No objection 

20 PINE VIEW 
CLOSE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1DU 

Erection of extensions 
and alterations 
including alterations 
to existing 
garage/outbuilding to 
provide additional 
habitable 
accommodation with 
link to dwelling. 

Haslemere 
North 

11 November 
2024 

WA/2024/02006 
 
No response 

BRAMBLEDOWN 
3 DENE CLOSE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2PU 

Application under 
Section 73 to vary 
condition 2 
(restrictions on 
external materials) of 
WA/2024/00821 to 
allow for specific 
materials selection. 

Haslemere 
South 

11 November 
2024 

WA/2024/02003 
 
No objection 

REDWOOD 
TENNYSONS LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 3AF 

Erection of extensions 
and alterations with 
linked garage/store; 
erection of pool house 
with reconstructed 
basement and 
repositioning of 
existing swimming 
pool; alterations to 
existing driveway and 
associated 
landscaping. 

Haslemere 
South 

11 November 
2024 

WA/2024/01974 
 
Support 

HIGH TREES 
FARNHAM LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1EU 

Installation of ground 
mounted 20 panel 
solar array. 

Haslemere 
North 

11 November 
2024 

PRA/2024/01988 
 
No response 

DOMINION HOUSE 
69 LION LANE 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1JH 

General Permitted 
Development Order 
2015, Schedule 2 Part 
3 Class MA - Prior 
Notification 
application for change 
of use from 
Commercial, Business 

Haslemere 
West 

11 November 
2024 
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and Service (Use Class 
E) to provide 2 
dwellings (Use Class 
C3). 

WA/2024/02014 
 
No objection 

15 TYNDALLS 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6AP 

Erection of extensions 
and alterations. 

Beacon Hill & 
Hindhead 

11 November 
2024 

WA/2024/02001 
 
COMMITTEE 
o/s settlement 
boundary – contra 
HNP 
AONB – contra HNP 

LITTLE BEACON 
BEACON HILL PARK  
CHURT ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6HU 

Alterations to existing 
outbuilding to provide 
ancillary habitable 
accommodation. 

Beacon Hill & 
Hindhead 

11 November 
2024 

TM/2024/01991 
 
No objection 
subject to tree 
officer approval 

THE PINES 
LINKSIDE WEST 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6PA 

APPLICATION FOR 
WORKS TO AND 
REMOVAL OF TREES 
SUBJECT OF TREE 
PRESERVATION 
ORDER 15/03 

Beacon Hill & 
Hindhead 

11 November 
2024 

WA/2024/01978 
 
No response 

4 LONGDOWN 
COTTAGES 
HINDHEAD ROAD 
HINDHEAD 
GU26 6BB 

Certificate of 
Lawfulness under 
Section 192 for the 
erection of a rear 
extension. 

Beacon Hill & 
Hindhead 

11 November 
2024 

WA/2024/02022 
Waiting for 
Chairman’s initial 
comment 

5 COURTS MOUNT 
ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2PR 

Erection of a single 
storey extension and 
alterations. 

Has South 18 November 
2024 

PIP/2024/02050 
 
COMMITTEE 

19 HIGH STREET 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 2HQ 

Application for 
Permission in Principle 
for erection of a roof 
extension to create a 
second floor and 
alterations to first 
floor to provide 3 
dwellings; part 
alterations to ground 
floor to provide 
access, bin and cycle 
store. 

Has South 18 November 
2024 

WA/2024/02044 
 
No response 

THE LINK 
ST 
BARTHOLOMEWS 
CHURCH  
CHURCH HILL 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1BW 

Application under 
Section 19 of the 
Planning (Listed 
Buildings and 
Conservation Areas) 
Act 1990 to vary 
Condition 1 (approved 
plans) of 
WA/2023/00923 to 

Has North 18 November 
2024 
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allow for external and 
internal alterations. 

WA/2024/02043 
 
No response 

THE LINK 
ST 
BARTHOLOMEWS 
CHURCH  
CHURCH HILL 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1BW 

Application under 
Section 73 to vary 
Condition 1 (approved 
plans) of 
WA/2023/00922 to 
allow for alterations to 
roof ridge height, 
orientation of 
entrance wall and 
installation of 
additional rooflights 
with other external 
and internal changes. 

Has North 18 November 
2024 

WA/2024/02039 
 
No objection 

20 CHILCROFT 
ROAD 
HASLEMERE 
GU27 1JJ 

Erection of a first floor 
extension. 

Has West 18 November 
2024 

 


